Notes from Chapter 7- Networks and the Internet

One of the issues that arise from connecting computers in a school to the Internet is the availability of network wire drops.  There are often only one or two drops per classroom.  This can make classroom arrangement a challenge at times and also limits the classroom computer use to only one computer per classroom on the Internet.  One alternative to this problem is installing a wireless network in the school. This can require strategic placement of transmitters to insure that all parts of the school can hit the network.

There are two types of networks that can be seen in schools.  The LAN is the local area network which just connects all the computers in one location.  There is also a WAN, a wide area network which connects computers among a district.  The LAN of one school can be connected to the LAN of another school through the WAN of the school district.

You need to be considering the bandwidth capabilities of your network before attempting to send large media or graphics files.  Large files on a smaller bandwidth take a long time to load because the server needs to break up all of the files into smaller chunks.

A site license to share a program with all the computers on a network is a cost effective way to use software in schools.  These licensees cost less than buying the software individually for each computer.

